
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 17th March 2017 

Coose Trannack Cross Country 

The annual Coose Trannack Cross Country event will be taking place tomorrow. The event will be held on the Coose 

Trannack woodland adjacent to Trannack school. This is open to all children including foundation stage. You can 

follow this event on Facebook to keep up to date with information and ask any questions. There is a cost of £2.00 

per child and if you have not already registered your child at the school office you can register them on the day.  

Spring Events 

The Friends of Parc Eglos Spring Celebration will be taking place on Friday 31st March 2017. This will include a 

KS1 bonnet parade, a KS2 ‘Decorate an Egg as Your Teacher’ competition and a whole school colouring competition. 

Please could all entries be brought into school on the morning of 31st March. There will be refreshments available 

along with a cake sale and the event will start at 2.30pm. 

Our KS2 Music Extravaganza will be taking place on Thursday 30th March 2017 at the Light and Life Church. 

This will be for all children in year 3 - year 6 and their parents, and will begin at 1.30pm. 

Foundation, year 1 and year 2 children will be holding a Spring event at St Michael’s Church on Wednesday 29th 

March 2017. This will begin at 1.30pm. 

Red Nose Day 2017 

This year Red Nose Day will be taking place on Friday 24th March 2017. Our School Council have decided the 

theme for our day will be ‘Dress Up as Your Nose’. There are 10 official Red Noses this year which are available 

from Sainsbury’s. We would love for the children to come to school dressed as one of these characters e.g. a   

Doctor, a Mummy, Frankenstein etc. Your child does not need to buy the specific nose, just come dressed as the 

character. Alternatively, children can come to school in wacky red clothing to help raise money. Please could all 

children bring in a  donation of 50p or whatever you are able to give on this day to go towards Comic Relief. We 

will be holding a cake sale at play time on this day and would greatly appreciate any cake donations. Please could we 

remind you of our ‘No Nuts’ policy and ask that this be taken into consideration when making/buying cakes. Cakes 

will be charged at 20p. Thank you.  

Swiss Students Visiting 

From 25th June - 8th July 2017, we are looking to host some trainee teachers from Switzerland and are     

looking for a good home for each trainee to stop in. We would like to invite parents, as we feel it would be a great 

family experience for children. The idea is to give them a real flavour of life in Cornwall. The students are aged 18 

and ideally it should be one per home to encourage the speaking of English.  

If you are able to help, there is a one off payment of £300 per student for each family that houses a student and 

the school also receives £200 per student to spend on our children.  Please could you get in touch if you are able 

to help at head@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk, or ring the school office on 01326 572998. Thank you. 

Sickness 

Please could we remind all parents of our 48 hour exclusion period after sickness/diarrhoea. It is essential that  

children are kept away from school for this time to help minimise the risk of spreading illness. Thank you. 

Facebook 

Please don’t forget to like our Facebook page - ‘Parc Eglos School and Nursery’ to keep up to date with school    

information. Thank you! 

Active Kids Vouchers 

Thank you for collecting the Active Kids Vouchers from Sainsbury’s. We currently have a total of 2,311! There is a 

box located at the school office so please keep sending these in. Many thanks. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Sunbeams 91.0% 

Stars 95.3% 

1HT/NE 98.2% 

1CS 93.4% 

2HE 97.9% 

2KD 94.5% 

3AB 93.3% 

3SG 95.5% 

4SC 97.9% 

4PL/HH 92.8% 

5RG 94.4% 

5SR 91.5% 

6KH 97.6% 

6KB 98.3% 
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Next week our school menu will be on Green week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were 1CS and 3SG. Well 

done to these classes! The total collected this week was 

worth £49.83. 

The Easter Egg templates for our colouring competition 

have been given out today. If your child has not        

received one please contact the school office. Please 

could all entries be returned to us by Thursday 30th 

March 2017 with your child’s name and class clearly 

labelled on the back of the sheet. Thank you. 

Pupil Voice 

This week Mr Dye asked 4 children from Foundation to 

tell him what they like best about Parc Eglos School. 

Ember: ‘I like playing with the ponies, they have      

magnets on their feet and the metal thingies 

stick to their feet. I go around finding things 

to stick to their feet. The best thing about 

school is writing because I have started to 

put finger spaces. I wrote about the storm cat; the 

storm cat is trying to get Mowzer. But Mowzer is in the 

houses. The storm broke all the boats.’ 

Isaac A: ‘I like playing cars and colouring in. I am     

getting good at colouring between the lines.’ 

Isaac is really good at numbers and really likes 

writing. ‘I do it at home.’ He is good at numbers 

and imagining the 100 square in his head. He 

helps Mrs Perry work out how many children are 

in the class every day when they do the register. He 

also enjoys Superstrikers with Jamie and swimming. 

Issy: ‘I like welly Wednesday and lots of       

outdoor learning. We have been learning about 

butterflies and caterpillars. Caterpillars turn 

into butterflies. We have little caterpillars in 

the classroom and we are going to put them in 

tiny little pots. We have to put in some food with lots 

of sugar that they like.’  

Leo: ‘I like everything really. We were doing 

some maths numbers on the playground. We 

went up to 100 and we did some patterns. We 

started on 15 and added 5. I am really good at 

construction and making things like space ships 

from Lego. I can make a sea plane, they go to 

the pontoon when they land on the sea. They normally 

land on the sea not on the land. I like the people at 

Parc Eglos and I have got lots of friends.’ 

Date Event 

24th March 2017 Red Nose Day - ‘Dress Up as Your Nose’ / Red Non Uniform 

27th March 2017 ‘Bags2School’ Textile Collection - Bottom Car Park 9.00am 

29th March 2017 Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 Spring Event at St Michael’s Church  

30th March 2017 KS2 Music Extravaganza at the Light and Life Church 

31st March 2017 Spring Celebration - Friends of Parc Eglos Event 

W/C 3rd April 2017 Beginning of Easter Holidays 

17th April 2017 Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed 

18th April 2017 Return to School - Beginning of Summer Term 

1st May 2017 Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed 

6th May 2017 Flora Day  


